
Good Morning Georgetowne. Wednesday, February 8, 2023
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance.

I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America and to the Republic for which it stands, 
one nation, under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 

WE WILL NOW PAUSE FOR A MOMENT OF SILENCE

                                                HERE ARE TODAY’S ANNOUNCEMENTS

● It’s that time of year again! Student Council will be selling Crush Soda Crushgrams from February 6th-10th during all lunch periods. Each 

Crushgram will be $1.00! Buy them for your friends, your crush, or even yourself! Crushgrams will be delivered on Valentine’s Day!

● There is not an Art club meeting this Wednesday.

● Good luck to girls volleyball as they travel to Norwood tonight. Game time is 4:30pm.

● A special congratulations to Aiden Wood in Miss Long's class who scored 100% on 10 States and Capitals tests.  Good job Aiden!

● February 17 is the last day to take a test over a 2023 Rebecca Caudill book if you'd like to be invited to the Voting Party.  You must pass three 

tests with 70% or better in order to be eligible. 

●  Happy Birthday Today To Bailey Flowers and Alexandria West.

● The 3rd quarter skill focus is being respectful to others. At the end of each week, your teachers will record how well you got along with other 
people in the school, both teachers and students.  To qualify for the 3rd quarter celebration, you will need to avoid conflict with students and staff. 
This is a valuable life lesson as we all need to learn to respect others, no matter what the differences are.      

The Cool Tool for this week: 
 Lead by example, do what is 

right.

Knowing what’s right isn’t what that counts. 
You need to do what’s right.

3rd Quarter Skill Focus: 
Be respectful towards others 

Remember Tiger’s, make it a grrrrrrrrrreat day!!

Today’s Lunch Menu:     
Fiesta Pizza
Mexican Beans, Salsa
Fruit & Milk

Thursday’s Breakfast Menu:
Waffle Sausage Sandwich
Juice & MIlk


